
 

 

                      
 
 
May 5, 2023 
 

Circular 2023-03 
 

To: ICRB Members 

Governing Board Announces Organizational Update 

 

 

Dear ICRB Members:  

 

The Governing Board announces that effective April 28, 2023, Karen Byrd is no longer with the 

Indiana Compensation Rating Bureau.  The Board thanks Karen for her service to the Indiana 

workers’ compensation industry.   

 

The Board’s Search Committee has engaged Diversified Search Group to assist in the process of 

selecting the next ICRB President. They will accept applications from qualified candidates 

through July 1, 2023. Inquiries can be directed to:  

 

Margaret Resce Milkint  

Global Insurance Practice Leader 

Diversified Search Group 

Margaret.milkint@divsearch.com 

(312) 771-6470 direct 

 

ICRB Vice President Paul Keathley has been named by the Governing Board as interim 

President pending the outcome of the search process.  Any questions regarding ICRB operations 

should be directed to Paul at pkeathley@icrb.net. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

Ira Feuerlicht 

ICRB Governing Board Chair 
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